
TO: Basketball All-Stars

FROM: Lee Grisham, Assistant to the Executive Director

RE: 2017 Summer Clinic; Austin, Texas

Our Annual Summer Clinic is just around the corner.  You will find enclosed information concerning activities

during the clinic and specifically for the Basketball All-Star games.The Basketball All-Stars will meet with

 the All-Star Coaches and TGCA officials in preparation for the TGCA All Star games.

2:00pm

2:00pm

Please be on time.  Per your acceptance to be an All-Star, you understand that you must participate in all scheduled 

Summer Clinic activities to be eligible to receive awards.  Any All-Star reporting to orientation physically unable to 

participate in all activities will be dismissed from the team.

You can find the following at this link: 

*Itinerary *Driving Directions

*All-Star Schedule *Picture Order Form

*All-Star Rosters and Coaches List

WHAT TO BRING:

1) Workout shoes/socks -- Upon arrival you will receive one pair of Basketball shoes compliments 

Texas Girls Coaches Association and Nike.  You may wear them for workouts if you desire.  However, 

they MUST BE WORN for the All-Star game.

2) Workout clothes – Please bring appropriate shorts, shirts and socks.

Miscellaneous Info: 

1.  The players will be given a t-shirt to be worn for the demonstrations. 

2.  All-Star game uniforms will be issued.  DO NOT ALTER YOUR UNIFORM IN ANY WAY. Every player should be  

able to find a uniform that will fit.  All uniforms will be returned after the All-Star game.

3.  The TGCA will furnish a box lunch after the game prep session prior to the demonstration.

4.  Permission for All-Stars  to leave the group (in case of an emergency ONLY) must come through the TGCA.

5.  The TGCA will have a professional photographer available.  You will have an opportunity to purchase the pictures.

Texas Girls Coaches Association
Lee Grisham - Assist. Executive Director
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All-Star web page
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Before the Basketball game, awards will be presented. You will be provided instructions for the pre-game ceremony.  

Immediately following your All-Star game, the award for the M.T. Rice Memorial Award will be presented 

to the Most Valuable Player of the game. At the conclusion, you will be free to leave. 

If it becomes necessary for you to withdraw as an All-Star, please notify me  IMMEDIATELY by phone 

at 512-708-1333.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office, as well.  TGCA is looking forward  to meeting you at:

2:00pm

2:00pm

Thank you, 

Lee Grisham

Assist. Executive Director 
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